
TELFORD & WREKIN HOCKEY CLUB COMMITTEE

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD AT ST GEORGES RECREATION GROUND 
 ON 19th AUGUST 2018, COMMENCING AT 7.30pm.
Present: 
Alan Parham, Gwynne Goodfield, Anita Gough, Suzanne Lorenz, Josh Yetzes, Bob Yetzes, Shirley Hasenauer
Apologies: Steve Floyd, Rachel Evans, Jon Woodrow, Cathy Parham, Chris Chiverton, Stuart Parker, 

 John Higginson, Chez Lane, Jodie Lane
MATTERS DISCUSSED

1. Check member subs paid at the October meeting.

2. Suzanne, Alan and Gwynne to look at Subscriptions for St Georges Social Club.

3. Gwynne discussed the application from a local businessman to the management committee to set up an after school club. The committee were very much in support of the application given that it provides an income stream to St Georges Management Committee.

4.Constitution to be circulated to members and given 2 weeks to comment.

5.  We should make better use of the notice board at the side of the pitch.

6. Alan to check with Stuart on the number of first aid kits we require.

7. There was a discussion on protocols for head injuries. Shirley mentioned that this was raised at a recent Midlands meeting and will pass information to Gwynne to pass to captains.

8. A request was made for specialist goalkeeper training.

9. Wrekin Housing Group are sponsoring the ladies this season.

10. The committee discussed the purchase of mic's for umpires and Chris Chiverton to be approached.

11. More hockey balls required so requests to Bob.
Circulation: to all committee members.

NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING – Monday 29th October

